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Computational Workshop on Atomic Physics

The Department of Physics is organizing a one day  “Computational 
Workshop on Atomic Physics” on 25th March, 2016. Interested  
research scholars as well as faculty members from Faculty of Physical 
& Materials Science are requested to register for the above mentioned 
program at gndphy@kashmiruniversity.ac.in with your name, mobile 
number department & research interest.

Note: a) The admission to the said program is free and the intake 
capacity is 50.
         b) This program will access Ohio supercomputer from here 
in order to execute the calculations.

Prof. Sultana N. Nahar , Ohio State University will be conducting 
this workshop.

                    

                                                              Dr. Ghulam Nabi Dar 
                                                         Coordinator
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